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• Plumas Street Summer Marketplace

– Close Plumas Street between Church Street 

and Bridge Street to allow businesses to 

expand their storefronts onto the sidewalk and 

street

• June 27, July 18, and August 8 from       

10 am to 5 pm
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Downtown Business Association Request



• Utilize $7,500 that City contributed for the 

2020 Summer Stroll

– Funds will be used to purchase face masks, 

handwashing stations, rental of security, and 

entertainment

• In-kind request valued at $2,531.70 for 

Public Works to close Plumas Street 

3

Downtown Business Association Request



• Staff suggests that support of the 

Marketplace be contingent upon the 

approval of the Bi-County Public Health 

Officer, Dr. Luu
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Downtown Business Association Request
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Questions


